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Our Brothers and Sisters,

The April meeting will be at 10 AM on April 2nd, followed by a ride to the Distiriet 10
meeting in Cocoa.

We made a run to the' Eustis Eagles and captured 4 irophies! Thank you to those that
participaled. We are-going lo ‘need riders to make a run to the wesl-coasl soon Lo caplure
many more trophies. That would benefit our ¢lub since other Eagle Rider chapters will have
Lo visit our Aerie to get their trophies back. So be active members please!

Thank you Chris and Tina for hosting our first annual Riders Pienic. Amazing evenl and
everyone had a great time. Thank you Dennis and Mack for building our corn hole boards
and working on other games ior our events.

Every fourth Friday at 6 PM will be #3581 Eagle Riders Night-- oulside games, inside games,
and food. We need volunteers to change up every month so that everybody can enjoy the
events.

We’re working on raising money for the two-way radios to use on the rides for safety and to
keep everyone together. Anyone interested in making a donation, please see the bartender.
Don’t forget our Riders Rafile Box that's being pul together in‘time for our May 26th dinner.
Donations are always welcomed:

All active members, I can’t thank you enough, whether you go on rides or participate at the
club. Pease be aclive.. we like lo see all members al our meelings to gel monthly
information. If you cannot attend, check out our Facebook page— Eagle Riders 3581—ior
updates, the monthly calendar, and member posts.

Howard Spragg, Eagle Riders President (Ph. 321-978-1717)
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